
 
                 23rd July 2021 

School News  

 
A message from Mrs. Denham 

Dear parents and carers 
Wow – we’ve done it – we have all finally made it to the end of another very unusual school year! I 
would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your tremendous help and support for our school 
over this year. We are so very grateful to all of our parents and carers for working in partnership with us 
and we are incredibly proud of all of the children who are a real credit to the school and to you all.  
Thank you all so much for all that you have done for the school and the community and how much this 
has helped us all cope and manage throughout the school being open and through lockdown 3.0!  
I also want to thank the tremendous teaching and support staff team at Bratton. They have worked 
tirelessly throughout the whole of the year and have done everything they can to support the children in 
their care. I wish each and every one a wonderful summer break They most definitely need to recharge 
their batteries ready for a new term. They have been so dedicated and the effort and care they have put 
into ensuring that your children had the best of what we could offer, despite the circumstances has 
humbled me. Together we really are all a “community” school.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to extend my warmest best wishes and good luck to the whole of our 
year 6. We all so regret that they were unable to complete the school year as planned. Their leavers 
service this week was wonderful and I do hope they have a year 6 anniversary get together in 60 years! I 
would like to thank them for their hard work, fun and resilience which have made them a credit to you 
and to our school. On behalf of all the staff and governors, I would also like to thank the parents and 
carers of year 6 pupils for all the support you have shown the school during your child’s time here. Please 
be assured that even when your child leaves us, you will always be part of the special Bratton Fleming 
community and I hope it will always have a place in your heart. We will miss you year 6. Enjoy all your 
new adventures. 
 
We also want to thank our wonderful Governing Body for all their time and commitment to the school, 
children and staff. They go above and beyond supporting us and we are so grateful. 
 
The PTA team have been tremendous this year. They have found brilliant ways to raise money for the 
school during the pandemic. We thank them so much for all they do and all they raise. Please keep 
supporting their work. 
 
I wish you all a very safe and wonderful summer holiday. Let’s hope the sun continues to shine. See you 
back in school on Wednesday September 8th 2021. 
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PRIDE IN ALL WE DO 

  
 
http://www.primaryschoolsnorthdevon.co.
uk/website 
 
email: brattonfleming@ventrus.org.uk 
 
Telephone: 01598 710337 
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School News 
ParentPay 

Please may we remind parents to check their accounts in ParentPay and make any payments that are required. 

Parents have asked if there is a system in place to set up alerts on their Parent Pay Account when their balance 

becomes low. This link will direct you to a PDF which will give instructions on how to activate this. 

https://www.parentpay.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/01/How-to-set-up-email-or-text-alerts.pdf 

 
National Book Tokens are holding a free prize draw, giving schools the chance to win £5000 of National Book 
Tokens for their library! 
All adults have to do is fill in their name, email address, postcode, and the name of our school, so please have a go. 
It only takes a few minutes to complete and the more entries that the school receive the better chance we will have 
of winning the prize.  
If your entry is picked, you will also receive £100 of National Book Tokens to spend on yourself! 
The closing date is Saturday 31st July 2021, and the winner will be announced in the autumn term.  
 If you would like to place a free entry for Bratton Fleming school, please follow the link below: 
Win £5,000 of National Book Tokens for your school 
 

 
 

Next Academic Year 
Autumn Term 2021 

 
Wednesday 8th September 2021  Autumn term begins 
 
11th and 15th October 2021  Year 5 and 6 Residential to St George’s House 
 
Friday 22nd October 2021  Non pupil day 
 
25th October to Friday 29th October Half Term 
 
Friday 17th December 2021  Last day of term 
 
Tuesday 4th January 2022  Spring term begins 

 
 
 
 

PTA News 
 
How amazing would it be to  
a) Win £250 worth of Lego 
b) Win this Saturday’s lottery fund 
c) Know that this small act of generosity support and kindness (just £1 per week) is helping not only your child but 
all pupils to have access to essentials that will enrich their school life and learning. Thank you, and happy 
holidays!  

 

Bratton Fleming School 

is a NO NUT Zone 

 

https://www.parentpay.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/01/How-to-set-up-email-or-text-alerts.pdf
https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/schools


 

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/cause-data/046ca73f-e6b2-472e-aadc-c69aa4bdced8/leaflets/deda176d-
bed0-428c-8e26-9190d48a34aa/ysl_legoprize_jul2021%20-%20digital.pdf 

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/cause-data/046ca73f-e6b2-472e-aadc-c69aa4bdced8/leaflets/deda176d-bed0-428c-8e26-9190d48a34aa/ysl_legoprize_jul2021%20-%20digital.pdf
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/cause-data/046ca73f-e6b2-472e-aadc-c69aa4bdced8/leaflets/deda176d-bed0-428c-8e26-9190d48a34aa/ysl_legoprize_jul2021%20-%20digital.pdf

